
 
 
 

 
October 29, 2021 

 
 

Dear Valued Customers: 
 

We wish to advise that as of November 2021, Altech Corp.® will no longer sell the Celduc line of solid state 
products. This is as a result of both companies deciding to end the business relationship. 
 
Unfortunately, there will be no last time buy opportunities. 
 
Should you have any stock which you would like to return, please contact Altech Corp.® and we will advise 
on the process. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Altech Management 
 


